
Agenda item 5.0 

 

To discuss accountancy and auditor remuneration for 2023/2024 

 

Accounts and audit fees 2023/24 

 

Due to the current economic environment and rising costs, Thorne 
Widgery have increased their fees across the board this year, and 
combined with increased legislative demands in the audit work they 
have needed to increase the audit fee in particular. 
  
Therefore the fee for the accounts and audit for the year ended 30 June 

2024 will be a total of £8350 + VAT.  


